

July 06, 2015

Ms. Wendy Fletcher National Capitol Pond-Honorable Order of the Blue Goose International 716 Dividing Road SevernaPark, MD 21146

Dear Ms. Fletcher:

Thank you for your generous contribution of \$500.00 to the National Fallen Firefighters Foundation. We enjoyed your visit to our office. We greatly appreciate your thoughtfulness and will use your donation for programs in support of our mission.

Our mission is to honor and remember America's fallen fire heroes, provide resources to assist their survivors in rebuilding their lives, and work within the fire service community to reduce firefighter deaths and injuries. Your contribution will greatly assist us.

In addition to the National Fallen Firefighters Memorial Weekend program, the National Fallen Firefighters Foundation provides year-round support programs for the survivors of all firefighters who gave their lives in service to their communities. Scholarships help spouses, life partners, children and stepchildren with postsecondary and vocational studies. Peer support programs match survivors so they receive ongoing emotional support from someone who truly understands. The Fire Service Survivors Conference provides educational workshops on life skills. The Hal Bruno Camp for Children of Fallen Firefighters helps young survivors meet others with a similar loss and find comfort and healing for their grief.

Thank you again for remembering America's fallen fire heroes and their families.

Sincerely,

Chief Ronald Jon Siarnicki

Executive Director

The NFFF is a nonprofit, tax-exempt, Section 501(c) (3) organization. Please let this serve as written acknowledgement and substantiation of your charitable contribution for federal income tax purposes. No goods or services were provided to you in return for your contribution.

P.O. Drawer 498
Emmitsburg, Maryland 21727
301.447.1365 phone © 301.447.1645 fax

2130 Priest Bridge Drive Suite 6 Crofton. Maryland 21114 410.721.6212 phone = 410.721.6213 fax